June 2024

DLSU-D, in its pursuit of expanding global partnerships, sealed a
Memorandum of Understanding with Christ University in India. The
heads of the two institutions, Br. Francisco de la Rosa VI FSC and Dr. Fr.
Joseph CC were present at the signing held at CU's Bengaluru Campus
on May 31, 2024. The institutional cooperation is set to stage
collaborations in mission, mobility programs, and scholarship
opportunities for DLSU-D students. Furthermore, pocket meetings were
carried out to define the areas of partnership. Dr. Sonia Gementiza, Dr.

George Francisco, Mr. Dennison Joseph, and Dr. Vinay Jha Pillai attended
the discussion.
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The Campus Chief of Kadambari Memorial College in
Nepal Prof. Pradipta Kadambari warmly welcomes
DLSU-D President Br. Francisco de |la Rosa VI FSC for a
collaboration on mission and service learning
programs. The two-day official visit includes signing of
the memorandum of understanding and meetings
participated in by Dr. Sonia Gementiza, Dr. George
Francisco, and the team from KMC - Nepal.
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St. Joseph Institute International in Singapore
visited DLSU-D for an exploratory talk on
mission and cultural exchange programs. The
team toured at the Museo de |la Salle, Bahay
Pagasa Dasmarinas, and RCC, and was
assisted by Br. Carlo Rementilla, Br. Aikee
Esmeli, Br. Jeano Endaya, and other officials of
the university.
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DLSU-D welcomes group of Australian students and educators
from John Paul College - Sydney, Australia for mission and
cultural exchange programs. They will hold volunteer work for
the Bahay Pagasa Dasmarinas residents, participate in culture
and arts lectures, take a Museo de La Salle tour, and celebrate
anticipated mass with the community. This engagement is a
realization of the memorandum of understanding between
the university and Catholic Mission - Australia.
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Three students from the Colleges of Science and
Computer Studies and Tourism and Hospitality
Management will fly to Lewis University in
Chicago, Illinois, USA, to represent the
university for the annual student training
hosted by the International Association of
Lasallian Universities. The two-week training
will be participated in by Khristine Alcartado,
Jana Ng, and Ullysis Valle, plus other Lasallian
students worldwide.
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The Linkages and Scholarship Office welcomes the team
of WPH Digital, a Singaporean company that provides
educational and training development programs. The
follow-up visit centers on mapping out training and
internship programs, joint research collaboration on
digital carbon footprints, and other opportunities for the
university's computer science and information
technology students.
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The Colleges of Education, Science and Computer Studies, and
Tourism and Hospitality Management sign contracts availing of the
"Linkage-related Activity Subsidy" provided by the Linkages and
Scholarship Office. Represented by the three esteemed deans, Dr.
Jose Arvin Gacelo, Dr. Rubie Causaren, and Mr. Paul Anthony Notorio,
the said colleges will collaborate with our partner institutions and
organizations in Chiang Rai Rajabhat University in Thailand, Hanoi
MNational University of Education in Vietnam, and the London School
of Public Relations in Indonesia. These internationalization efforts
aim to increase our presence in Southeast Asia by conducting joint
conferences, curricula evaluation, and mobility programs.
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With the growing engagements of the university’s Senior
High School Department on research collaboration, the
Office of the President headed by Br. Sockie de la Rosa VI F5C
initiated a partnership through a memorandum of
understanding with St. Mary’s School of Sagada, Inc. The
MOU hopes to address three areas on United Nations SDGs
namely, quality education, climate action, and partnerships
for the goals. Present at the signing are the following: Rev.
Marites Guron, Dr. Sonia Gementiza, and other
representatives from the two institutions.
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Last May 31, 2024, several young men
embarked on a life-changing path. Taking
a huge step in molding their future as
Lasallian Brothers — they immersed
themselves in the Lasallian Spirit by
visiting DLSU-D and DLSMHSI,
fellowships, and welcome dinner with the
Residencia Brothers.
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DLSU-D  receives Saint Columban
College administrators for a
benchmarking program on leadership
and internationalization facilitated by
the VP for Mission and Formation, Mr.
Jose Ritche Bongcaron, and Linkages
Director, Dr. George Francisco. The visit
also includes a Museo de la Salle tour
and engagements with the brothers
hosted by Br. Jimmy Dalumpines.
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